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From: Anne Arenstein [mailto:aarenstein@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08,2016 5:31 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Energy Proposed Pipeline in Cincinnati 

1 am opposed to the construction of a pipeline proposed by Duke Energy. The route is vague and 
the current proposed lines run directly through neighborhoods, by schools and businesses. I have 
not read any significant documentation that this is a safe or even necessary proposal. I would 
hope that in the next decade, alternative energy sources would eliminate the need for natural gas. 
The risk to lives, especially of children, outweighs any economic benefit, especially if the goal is 
to transport natural gas to shipping ports. 
Please vote no on this proposal. 

Thank you. 

Anne Arenstein 
7405 Laurel Oak Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45237 

Anne S. Arenstein 
aarenstei'n@gmail.com 
(513)257-6894 
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